“Red Mendelssohn” Violin Coming to Georgetown
By Virginia Lazenby on February 21st, 2012

Sunday, February 26, will be a special day for classical music lovers in
the Georgetown TX area as internationally renowned violinist, Elizabeth
Pitcairn, brings her famous "Red Mendelssohn” violin to the Klett
Performing Arts Center at the Georgetown High School. The historic
Stradivarius violin was crafted in 1720 in Italy. Pitcairn acquired the
historic violin, once belonging to the Mendelssohn family, in 1990. She
has made it “her goal to share the violin’s magical beauty of sound with
people of all ages, professions, and cultures.”(Photo and Information
from: ElizabethPitcairn.com OnlinePress Kit)

Sponsored by the Georgetown Festival of the Arts, the Georgetown Symphony Society, the
Georgetown Independent School District, Fine Arts Division, and the Round Rock Symphony
Orchestra, the concert program will include music by W. A. Mozart, J. Turina, and R.
Schumann. Bruce Williams, Principal Violist of the Austin Symphony; Hai Zheng-Olefsky,
Professor of Cello, Southwestern University, and Toby Blumenthal, Steinway Artist, will
perform with Pitcairn.



